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National Basic Payment Support Scheme
2021

Date published: 18 August, 2021

The Scottish Government is committed to supporting farmers and crofters through the unprecedented and
difficult times caused by COVID-19. To help aid business cash flow and maintain vital cash flow within the
rural economy, we have launched the 2021 National Basic Payment Support Scheme (NBPSS21) loan
scheme.

To help us keep our staff safe and process your loan payment faster we would prefer loan offer
acceptances to be completed online by going to https://account.ruralpayments.org/loans or scan the QR
code which can be found on your loan offer letter.

National Basic Payment Support Scheme 2021 Q&A (PDF 398 KB) (PDF, Size: 404.1 kB)
Accepting your loan offer - NBPSS 2021 (PDF 281 KB) (PDF, Size: 288.8 kB)
NBPSS 2021 loan offer letter template (PDF 183 KB) (PDF, Size: 188.1 kB)
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